
Welcome to 
our 4th Grade

 family! 



Welcome to 4th Grade. We are so 
excited for this year! We are looking 
forward to having a great year of 
learning and making memories. 
Thank you for entrusting us with 
your students. We hope that they are 
as excited as we are. We will have a 
fantastic time in fourth grade as we 
work together to have an amazing 
year.  

- Mrs. Albers, Mrs. Mantle, and
Ms. Williams                                  



Social Distancing
● Desks are three feet apart, all students are facing 

one direction. No carpet area/soft seating in the 
classroom.

● Supplies are not shared. Each student will have a 
designated supply drawer and keep their belongings 
in their desks.

● Specials (except for PE) - in the classroom
● Lunch/breakfast - in the classroom
● Recess - students will play with their classmates only 

and stay within our classzone to limit contact with 
students from other classes and grades

● Gel in (sanitize when entering the room), gel out (to 
exit)



Social Distancing
● No assemblies, joined interaction with other 

classes
● Drinking fountain will only be utilized as a filling 

station for water bottles.
● Birthday Treats - can be dropped off to the office, 

must be individually wrapped/prepackaged treats
● Masks are not required for students in the school 

building. If your child is a bus rider, it must be worn 
at all times on the bus to and from school. If you 
prefer your child to wear their mask at school, 
please let their teacher know.



Classroom Expectations

  Safe

Respectful 

Responsible 



Homework/Tests
● We do not send home daily homework, however we may 

send home incomplete class work to be returned or 
optional extra practice.

● We will always send home a study guide for review prior 
to tests.

● If at any time you would like practice work sent home, 
please let me know!

● We encourage all students to read at home and practice 
things that we have learned in class.



Parent/Teacher Contact
● Students will bring home their red 

folder every Friday with a note from 
me. Please sign and return each 
Monday.

● We will send out important reminders 
and class/school information via 
Remind (information on the teacher‘s 
website)



Snack & Water Bottles
We will have snack time everyday as 

we begin math. If you would like your 
child to have snack, please send a 
healthy snack with them to school.

If you would like to send snacks to 
be kept in the room, please let your
child’s teacher know. 


